
 

If you are able to help at the Christmas Fair or have any questions please email Samm Honeybell on 

sjenner@hotmail.com. Firfield PTA is a registered charity. 
 

 

PTA November Newsletter 

Parent Teacher Association 

 

Thank you for your support towards Firfield PTA, last year we raised over £3,900. Proceeds this 

year will go towards school projects to support metal health within the school. We are looking to make 
improvements to our outside area ‘John’s Garden’ and by funding wellbeing lessons and workshops 
through the Art of Brilliance and contribute musical instruments for classrooms as well as other 
initiatives. 

Dates to remember: 

Friday 25th November PTA non-uniform day – instead of paying £1, please bring chocolate 
donations for the Christmas fair tombola and donate a pre-loved teddy 
for the ever-popular teddy tombola!  

Friday 2nd December  Christmas Fair 3:30 – 5:30 pm 
 
 
Our Christmas Fair will take place after school on Friday 2nd December 2022.  

Glee club will be entertaining us straight after school outside or in the hall and stalls open shortly 
after (please be patient and allow time for teachers to join the stalls before opening – this is usually 
around 3:45). 

We will be serving mulled wine and mince pies and other refreshments to help us into the festive 
spirit! 

This year, we are lucky to have Santa Claus visiting the grotto.  It is £2 per child to see Santa and 
receive a Christmas goodie bag!   There will be lots of games to play, chocolate to be won, 
marshmallow snowmen to buy fun to be had!      We have fantastic raffle prizes which have been 
generously donated by local businesses including Family Days out, Chocolates, Wine and more. 
Tickets are only £1 each available via ParentPay. 
 

 
 
The PTA have been registered with Amazon Smile for nearly two  
years now and have received donations of over £500!  
We would like to thank the 105 Amazon customers who have  
helped to raise this fantastic amount. 
 
Please select Firfield PTA as your preferred charity (here’s how) 
to donate 0.05% of eligible AmazonSmile purchases to PTA funds.  
 
Share this with friends and family members who shop with Amazon,  
as we are entering the busy Christmas shopping period. 

mailto:sjenner@hotmail.com
https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/help/customer/display.html?nodeId=GMXLBCTX25RL6A2E

